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Newsletter – 14.09.2018 

 

Welcome  

Welcome to all the new children and families.  Thank you for your support during the 

induction period.  It is helping the children have a smooth transition into nursery. 

 

This Week 

Some of the activities this week include: making faces with playdough, practising 

scissor skills cutting spaghetti, building train tracks and pencil control activities. 

The younger children have been learning the colour red using lots of red materials 

and resources. 

 

Next Week 

Lots of children have shown an interest in dinosaurs.  We will be planning some 

activities based around dinosaurs.   

 

Lunches 

Reminder – please ensure that your child has a drink in their lunchbox. 

 

Contact Details 

If any of your contact details have changed, please inform Mrs. Fletcher in the 

nursery school office. 

 

WOW Books 

Challenge – draw a picture and tell someone what you like to do at nursery. 

 

Snack Money 

We ask for a contribution of £1.50 a week for snack, baking activities etc.  Please 

pay at the nursery school office on Mondays. 

Next week, Mrs. Fletcher isn’t available on Monday so please pay snack money on 

Tuesday. 

 

Reminder 

Please ensure your child has a pair of wellies at nursery at all times as the children 

change into them for outdoor play. 
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Gardening Session 

The gardening sessions will continue this year with Tom from Pennine Lancashire 

Community Farm.  Parents are invited to come and do some gardening activities with 

their child on Tuesday 25th September.   

AM session: 10.30am – 11.30am 

PM session: 2.15pm – 3.15pm 

 

Please see Mrs. Fletcher in the office to book a place. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Mrs. Daniels-Green 

Headteacher 
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